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Calendar	Updates	&	Reminders	
	

	
Monday,	April	24	&		
Tuesday,	April	25	

Square	1	Art	Pick	Up	
3:05	PM	to	6:00	PM	

	
Wednesday,	May	3	

Walk	to	School	Wednesday	
	

Wednesday,	May	10	
Walk	to	School	Wednesday	

	
Thursday,	May	11	

Instrumental	Concert	6:00	PM	
	

Sunday,	May	21	
Spring	Road	School	Timber	

Rattler	Game	
Spring	Road	Students	in	

attendance	sing	the	National	
Anthem	

	
Wednesday,	May	17	

Walk	to	School	Wednesday	
	

Wednesday,	May	24	
Walk	to	School	Wednesday	

	
Friday,	May	26	&		
Monday,	May	29	

NO	School	
	
	
	

Square	1	Art	
	

Pick	 Up	 for	 Square	 1	 Art	 is	
Monday,	 April	 24	 &	 Tuesday,	
April	25.		Pick	up	times	for	both	
days	will	be	from	3:05	PM	until	
6:00	PM.	

Parent/Guardian Meeting for 5th 
graders going to Mann for the 
2017-18 school year 
 

May 8th at 1:45 PM OR 6:00 PM 
in the Horace Mann cafeteria.  

New Addition to our Playground! 
 

Special thank you to former Spring Road student, John Armstrong, for 
our new Gaga Ball Pit!  John is a Senior at Neenah High School.  The 
Gaga Ball Pit was John’s Eagle Scout Project.  Last weekend, John and 
his family worked on Saturday afternoon at Spring Road School to 
install Gaga Ball. The Spring Road students have truly enjoyed playing 
this game during recess.   

All-Inclusive Playground Project 
 

On Tuesday, April 18, a draft of the proposed all-inclusive playground 
was delivered to Spring Road School.  Many of our families viewed the 
proposal at the Bingo, BOGO & Bites Family Night.  As mentioned in 
our Fun Run Pledge letter, the estimated cost of adding all-inclusive 
playground equipment to our existing playground, and a poured, flat 
surface under the all-inclusive equipment will be approximately 
$160,000.00.   
 

Students will be given the opportunity to share their preference for 
activity panels to be installed.  This opportunity will be given to students 
once we get closer to the dollar amount needed.  In addition to student 
choice, additional information about specific pieces of equipment will be 
shared.  This will be shared once we have a more finalized plan for the 
layout of the playground and equipment to be purchased. 
 

The link to donate to the playground will remain active until Wednesday, 
May 31st.  The link is on the Oshkosh Area Community Foundation 
website: http://www.oshkoshareacf.org/donor_faf.cfm?f=808 Thank you 
in advance for your support! 
 


